
From: Edwin Rodriguez [mailto:erodriguez@ffin.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 09, 2009 6:21 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Opposition to RIN 3064-AD35: Proposed FDIC Special Assessment pursuant to 
12 CFR Part 327 
 
Edwin Rodriguez 
commercial teller and operations  
first financial bank mineral wells 
PO BOX 280 
MINERAL WELLS, TX 76068-0280 
 
 
March 9, 2009 
 
Robert E. Feldman 
Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation 
550 17th Street, NW 
Washington, DC 20429 
 
 
Dear Robert Feldman: 
 
I urge you to consider more reasonable funding options, such as; including  
increasing the FDIC's borrowing capacity and streamlining its own  
operations plus given the impact that the proposed assessment will have on  
my bank and my community, I strongly urge you to consider alternatives  
that would reduce our burden and provide the FDIC the funding its needs in  
the short term.i really feel that on a personal note that in the solution  
to these trials would be found in other alternatives.  with all my  
respect.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Edwin Rodriguez  
commercial teller and operations  
first financial bank mineral wells 
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